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25 NOVEMBER 2022 

Market Announcement  
   

   Global Reseller Agreement with SpaceX – Clarifying Statement  
 

Further to the announcement lodged by Netlinkz Limited (ASX:NET) (Netlinkz or Company) on 23 
November 2022 advising that the Company had entered into an agreement with Space Exploration 
Technology Corp (SpaceX) to be a non-exclusive global reseller of the Starlink satellite based high-
speed, low-latency broadband internet, the Company offers the following; 

• No material consideration was paid for the agreement;  
• The Company is not able to determine the financial impact of the agreement for the purposes 

of materiality as at the date of this announcement, as this will be dependent on customer 
uptake; and 

• The Company will be initially targeting sales in Australia, New Zealand, Qatar and Japan in 
2023. 

The Company will start taking orders for the sale of Starlink VSN from 1 December 2022 and will be 
able to update the market on its revenue guidance together with its new customers and uptake by its 
existing customers in its December quarterly activities report. 

This announcement has been approved by the Board of Netlinkz Limited. 

 

James Tsiolis 
Managing Director and Chief Executive Officer 
Netlinkz Limited 
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